
 

SAFE This week’s safety     
assembly focused on Rail  Safe-
ty, and the children shared their 
knowledge of how to stay safe at 
stations and near railway tracks. 
More information and activities can 
be found via the switched 
on rail safety website. 

 

Friday 21st March 2025 

 

LEARNING This week in our PE 
session, the nursery children en-
joyed engaging in team games that 
focused on throwing, catching, rolling, 
and bouncing balls. They worked to-
gether, developing gross motor skills 
while enjoying friendly competition and 
teamwork. It’s been wonderful to see 
them growing in confidence and coor-
dination as they learn new ways to 
play and interact with their peers.  

 

 

Monday 24th March—PTA       
Mothers’ Day Sale—details below 

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th 
March—Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 27th March—Spectacular 
Science assembly 

Tuesday 1st April—Reception trip to 
Godstone Farm 

END OF TERM Friday 4th April 

 

HAPPY  Last Friday we en-
joyed dressing in green to cele-
brate St Patrick’s Day, and on Mon-
day school coun-
cil helped Alan to 
raise the tricolour 
flag over Chats-
worth before en-
joying our special 
themed lunch 
from Nourish—
cén lá iontach!

Message from Mrs Kinsley This week at Chatsworth, we’ve seen the personal qualities of resilience and adaptability on full 
display as we guided the children through Assessment Week. Year 2 students embraced the opportunity to complete their AI 
assessments using computers, while our younger pupils demonstrated their progress by completing termly phonics assessments. 
Year 1 students also participated in a mock Phonics Screen Check to prepare for the real assessment in June! Our dedicated 
staff work hard to ensure that Assessment Week remains a calm and reassuring experience, and the children respond 
wonderfully—whether by showcasing their learning in new ways or enjoying 1:1 reading time with their teachers. We 
look forward to sharing everyone’s progress and next steps at Parents' Evening next week. Have a great weekend! 

Sharing our success 

We’re thrilled to make the 
press  today as part of our 
celebrations from our recent 
Ofsted—you can read the article 
here or via the QR code. https://
london-post.co.uk/
chatsworth-infant-
school-celebrates-
praise-from-
31ofsted/  Mothers’ Day Sale—Thank you to the 

PTA for organising another lovely event 
for our children.  

Safe—happy—learning 


